
HR  Schmidt  meets  Holy  See
Secretary  for  Relation  with
States

High Representative Christian Schmidt met with Archbishop Paul
Richard Gallagher, Secretary for Relations with States within
the Holy See’s Secretariat of State. “Interreligious dialogue
is a positive impulse for a fruitful reconciliation process. I
am pleased to see that the Vatican is interested in being a
constructive partner to Bosnia and Herzegovina,” said the High
Representative.
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